Frequently Asked Questions
How do I access Pearson Online?
1. Click on the link on my webpage under Helpful Links OR copy bit.ly/PearsonK12 into your internet browser.
2. Log in using the following information:
Username: MSIS number (student’s lunch account number)
Password: MSIS number
Click Sign In
3. If you have any trouble, on my webpage is a video on how to access Pearson and a pdf version of instructions.  You can also contact me at any time.
How do I access IXL Online?
1. Click on the link on my webpage under Helpful Links OR copy https://www.ixl.com into your internet browser.
2. Log in using the following information:
Username: firstnamelastname95 (ex: May Flowers would be mayflowers95)
Password: OBMS
Click Sign In
3. If your username and password do not work, please let me know. There are 5 students that have different logins. I will contact them individually.
4. If you have any trouble, please let me know. I am here to help you.
My child needs to have a hard copy. Where can I get one?
1. Review packets will be available through the lunch lines starting Thursday, March 26th.
2. When picking up your child’s free lunch ask for a 6th grade math packet.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Since we are not taking grades during this time, you do not have to return the packet.  This is just a resource for your child to review the skills that have been taught this year to keep their mind fresh. 
